
PTMO Meeting Notes 
March 6, 2024 
 
Agenda Item #1: Auction/Patrick Wade 
 
The auction was a huge success! There was a big turnout and the money raised was 
almost double last years. Huge THANK YOU to the volunteers and everyone who 
contributed in any way to make this year's auction a great one. Survey responses have 
been outstanding. All funds raised from the auction are used towards upgrades 
throughout the school (i.e. new tables, dividing curtain for the gym as well as teacher 
recruitment).  
 
Agenda Item #2: Spirit Wear Store/Mary Marlowe 
 
The Spirit Wear Store is expected to be open on March 18th and will be open for a 
couple of weeks. There are two new shirt designs available this time around!  
A Spirit Wear Chair position will be available. Note that all proceeds from the shop go to 
the PTMO.  
 
Agenda Item  #3: PTMO roles for next year 
 
A new president and vice president will be needed for the next school year. There will 
be signups at the Back to School Bash to volunteer for specific roles and will outline 
responsibilities. Please reach out to Jennifer (current PTMO President) with any 
questions or to express your interest in taking on a role in the PTMO.  
 
Agenda Item #4: Campus Beautification 
 
Campus beautification will take place on March 21-21. Just in time for First Communion 
and Grandparents Day! A signup will be sent out on or around March 18th asking for 
volunteers.   
 
 
An item that came up was regarding the selection for room parents for Middle School. 
There was discussion of providing an outline of the expectations of a room parent and 
what the responsibilities will be throughout the year. Mention of parents getting hours for 
volunteering to assist with room parent responsibilities. The selection of room parents is 
done by the PTMO and no longer by the individual teachers.  
 
Another topic raised was how we go about obtaining contact information for parents. It 
was confirmed by Mrs Talley and Principal Mechelke that next year, contact information 
will be shared by grade. There will be an option on the re-registration paperwork to opt 
in/out of sharing your contact information with your child(ren)s class.  
 


